
 

 

 

Wednesday 23rd February 2022 

 

Dear Family,  

PROJECT- WORLD BOOK DAY   

To celebrate World Book Day and to encourage our pupils to read a variety of books, we are challenging the children to complete a 

reading project. The task is for the children to choose a story of their choice and create a story box. The story box can be 

created using recycled materials such as cardboard, newspapers, pipe cleaners and other resources.  

Here are some ideas:  

 

  

 

 

 

The project deadline is 9th March 2022. We are looking forward to seeing the creativity the children at Riverside 

Primary have.  

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Nawaz and Miss Oviawe 

 

 


